
 

 

 
Delegate Anne Kaiser 
Chairman 
House Ways and Means Committee 
Room 131 
House Office Building 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

HB530-St. Mary's County - Gaming - Administration of Bingo Licenses 

Support 

Dear Chairman Kaiser and members of the Committee: 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in favor of HB530- St. Mary's County - Gaming - 
Administration of Bingo Licenses. This bill was requested by the St. Mary’s County Board of 
County Commissioners and has the support of the St. Mary’s County Delegation, unanimously.  

The  bill allows the St. Mary’s County Board of County Commissioners to designate an individual 
to manage issuance of charity bingo licenses.  

We would ask that the Committee give the bill a favorable report.  

Thank you, 

 
Matt Morgan 
Chair, 
St. Mary’s County Delegation 
 

 


